
 May 31, 2020 

HELP US CONNECT WITH YOU  

 Please add me to the phone tree 

 Please add me to the e-mail list  

 I would like to know more about Richfield Church.      

 I would like to know more about being a Christian. 

HELP US CONNECT WITH YOU  

 Please add me to the phone tree 

 Please add me to the e-mail list  

 I would like to know more about Richfield Church.      

 I would like to know more about being a Christian. 

Guest of: __________________________________ 
 

I WOULD LIKE TO KNOW MORE ABOUT: 

 Groups for families 

 Groups for men 

 Groups for women 

 Groups for mixed adults  

INTERESTED IN: 

 Child Dedication 

 Membership Class  

 Baptism  

 Other: ____________________________________ 

 Include on the Prayer Ministry List. 

 Confidential 

 

Faith Promise 
Goal:  $57,900.00 

Received 7/19/2020: $1,612.00 

Received YTD:  $18,461.23 

Tithes & Offerings 
Weekly Budget: $14,423.00 

Received 7/19/20: $10,385.40 
 

 August 2, 2020 

Alan Duce, Lead Pastor 

7524 E. Mt. Morris Rd. Otisville, MI 48463   (810) 653-6218  www.richfieldnaz.com   Email: office@richfieldnaz.com 

Contact Pastor Jan at 810.423.1629, or jlduce@nbc.edu 
 

Contact Pastor Alan at 810.423.6814,  or aduce@richfieldnaz.com 
 

Contact  Ellen Nieman at 810.869-8357, or emn96ta@aol.com  
 

Contact Sally Kay at  810.793.2123, or krskb1@gmail.com 
 

Contact Dale at 810. 656.0555, or djenkins8323@charter.net  
 
 

( ’ )

Contact Randy @ 810.877.6897, or randytrumbo@live.com 
 
 

—
Contact Zac @ 810.577.5426, or zcaldwell@richfieldnaz.com 

currently meeting   



 

Name(s) _________________________________   
   

Number in your family present today:  __________ 

 Member/Attendee changes to information above. 

Dependent Children in Attendance Today:  

Name: _________________________ DOB: __________ 

Name: _________________________ DOB: __________ 

Name: _________________________ DOB: __________ 

Name: _________________________ DOB: __________ 

Name(s) _________________________________   

______________________________________________________________________________________________________                       

 Single       Married       Divorced       Widowed 

 Member/Attendee changes to information above. 

Name (s): ____________________________________ 

Address:_____________________________________ 

____________________________________________ 

City_________________________________________ 

State _____________ Postal Code________________ 

Home Phone: _________________________________    

His Cell : _____________________________________            

Her Cell:_____________________________________ 

His Email_____________________________________ 

Her Email:____________________________________ 

 First  Visit        Second Visit       Out of Town Guest 

Sunday Morning Services 
We have two Sunday Morning Services, at 9:00 AM and 10:30 AM. We will continue to Livestream the 10:30 
AM service. At this time, there are no Wednesday evening activities. Pastor’s Bible Study on Wednesday night 
is on Facebook and YouTube at 7:00 PM.  
 

Offering & Connection Cards 
Black offering boxes are located on the rear wall of the Sanctuary near each exit door for you to place your 
Giving Envelope and Connection Cards. Online giving is also available at www.richfieldnaz.com. 
 

2020 Virtual Choir  
Do you sing?? Do you sing but not in public? Come join our NEW Virtual Choir! Just text “I’m In” to Pastor Jerry 
at 810.962.0035.  
 

Fall Ladies Retreat-Final payment due soon! 
The Fall Ladies Retreat is quickly approaching. Final payments are due on Sunday, August 16. There are still a 
few spaces available if you would like to go. Please contact Darlene Witt at 810.640.1409, if you’re interested 
in going or if you have any questions.    
 

Feed My Starving Children Golf Scramble  
Join us on Saturday, September 12 for a day of golf and fun! All proceeds from this event will benefit FMSC. 
The cost for an individual golfer is $65 and $260 for a four man team. Hole Sponsors ($125) are still needed! 
Registration forms are at the Welcome Center. Contact Mike or Ellen Nieman with any questions.  
 

FMSC Pop Up Farmer’s Market Fundraiser  
This event has been postponed to take place on Saturday, September 26, at Pam’s Country Charm, 8095 N. 
State Rd, Davison, for a great cause and to support local businesses! We are excited to have vendors selling all 
kinds of wonderful crafts, produce, and home goods. Vendors are still needed for this event! For more 
information call or text Brittney Potter at 810.358.9489.  

Eastside Mission Donations  
The Eastside Mission is not taking any donations for the foreseeable future, due to COVID restrictions. Please 
do not drop off any donations at Richfield until we notify you that Eastside Mission is accepting donations 
again. Thank you!   
 

Food Pantry Needs 
Due to the increased need for food from our community, each month we are asking for donations for our 
Richfield Food Pantry. During the month of August, we are collecting saltines/soda crackers.   

Sunday Youth Group  
at the Pavilion  
Beginning soon we will be 
meeting on Sunday evenings 
to hang out outside. Stay 
tuned for updates.   
 
 
 

 
 

Remind  
Hey parents of teens! Want to 
stay informed on what’s going 
on? Join our account to 
receive text updates on 
everything. Just text 
“@RADIATER” TO “81010”.  

Childcare & Children’s 
Programming  
At this time, childcare is not available 
during services and there will not be 
any children’s programming. Thank 
you for your understanding and 
patience. Children are welcome to 
attend the worship service in the 
Sanctuary with their families at     
9:00 AM or at 10:30 AM.  

PHASE #2—Resume Midweek Groups to meet 
 Immediately allow group meetings outside with social distancing 
 Allow some small groups or classes (less than 10) to meet      

Indoors with social distancing and Phase #1 precautionary health    
measures 

 Allow Youth to meet outside with appropriate social distancing 
 Observe appropriate social distancing and precautionary 

measures for health & safety.  
As we work through re-opening Richfield, the safety of our  
congregation is our number one priority. We will update you as  
soon as we feel it is safe to move to Phase #3. Thank you for 
your patience with us as we navigate the effects of this global 
issue. 


